Ulva School Community Association

With very great gladness...

USCA was
thrilled to learn
in September
this year, that
Jeannie
MacColl, who
has served on
the Committee
with such
unstinting and
effective
commitment
" since its very
start, had been
¢ honoured with
Highly
Commended
recognition in
the Argyll and
&= Bute Volunteer
L i of the Year
e Awards.

Jeannie has worked tirelessly on behalf of a number of
Mull groups, over many years, including the Mull Pony Club, Isle of Mull RUFC, and more
recently, USCA and the Ulva Ferry LDO Steering Committee.
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